
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

12th January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy New Year!  
 
It has been a brilliant start to the new term and we have had a bumper number of entries in the Golden 
Book already; this week's Flying High assembly was very busy! The children have settled well into the 
new term and have shown a positive attitude to learning, been following the academy routines and 
supporting each other. They are all busy learning their multiplication tables in a bid to rise to this term's 
Times Tables challenge. This week we have awarded our first Bronze certificate to one of our youngest 
pupils. Well done to Nasser in Rise class, who is our first bronze winner! 
 
Now and Beyond – Mental Health Festival 
On 7th February 2024, our school will join thousands of educational settings taking part in Now and 
Beyond - a free, online mental health festival providing invaluable barrier-free access to mental health 
resources. 
 
There will be lots of activities taking place in classrooms throughout the day. This event is hosted by 
youth mental health charity Beyond (https://wearebeyond.org.uk/) 
 
Enrichment Clubs 
We still have some spaces available on our after-school enrichment clubs, including Games, Sports, 
Film and Pamper! For more information or to book, please contact the academy office. 
 
Enrichment Survey 
We will be sending out a link to an Enrichment Survey for Parents next week via Parentmail, the survey 
itself will only take 5-10 minutes and you could be in with a chance to win a £40 Amazon voucher! 
Keep an eye on your emails for more information….. 
 
Dates for your Diary 

• 15/01/2024 – Deadline for Reception 2024 Applications (applications are direct to Norfolk County 
Council, if you have any questions or require any support please contact the academy office) 

• 18/01/2024 – Change of dinner menu – Winnie the Pooh themed! 

• 19/01/2024 – Year 5 swimming – Halvergate Class 

• 26/01/2024 – Non-uniform day and bake sale – raising money for Fritton Owl Sanctuary (more 
information will be sent out next week) 

• 13/02/2024 – Parents Evening 

• 15/02/2024 – Parents Evening 

• 16/02/2024 – Last day of term. Pupils return on Monday 26th February 2024 
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BOOK NOW – 
https://events.eastnorfolk.ac.uk/ 

https://events.eastnorfolk.ac.uk/

